
6. ANIMAL CONTROL VEHICLES

The Committee received a report from Bernard Toner (Projects and Systems Officer) on the budget
process resulting in an increase in charges for the Animal Control Section vehicles for the 2002/03
budget year.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


